

JOMO KENYATTA UNIVERSITY OF

AGRICULTURE AND TECHNOLOGY

P. O. Box 62000 - 00200, City Square, Nairobi. Tel: +254-67- 5870001- 4, Email:dvc@aa.jkuat.ac.ke

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS)

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: REGISTRAR (AA)

DATE: 5TH MARCH, 2025

TO:

ALL STUDENTS

REF: JKU/2/66/78

SUBJECT: RE-OPENING OF ERP SYSTEM: 06/03/2025 AND 07/03/2025

It has been decided that the ERP system will be re-opened on Thursday, 6th March 2025 and Friday, 7th March 2025. All students who have not session reported/registered for units are advised to do so within this period.

Kindly note the system will not be opened again this semester.

By a copy of this notice, the Director - ICT is kindly requested to facilitate the process.

Ru.

PROF. ROBERT KINYUA, PhD
DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to:

Deputy Vice Chancellor (A&F)

Principals

Deans/Directors

CODs

AW/pc